South Berkshire Hockey Club

Adult Secion News June 2016

Welcome to South Berkshire Hockey.

Following recent AGM’s at both clubs, the proposed merger will now take place and will come into effect for the
2016/17 Season. The Merger Committee has met and will continue to do so throughout the summer prior to new
Officers being appointed for the new Club.

After consultation with member of both clubs, our new name will be South Berkshire Hockey Club. This is now being
registered with the leagues and updates are being planned for Pitchero in due course.

For the 2016/17 season we will run the following Adult Teams;

e Men’sx6 + 1x Vets
e ladies x4

The Merger Committee are now working through the following items;

* Kit—design and supply

* Coaching — requirements for 2016/17

* Management & Playing Committees

*  Our new club constitution

* Playing Fees for 2016/17

* Administration & Legal changes required

* Communication to Bracknell Forest & Wokingham Councils
* Web and social media updates

To help bring our new club together in time for the new season we are planning these activities;

¢ July—anew club 6’s Tournament & Social event, date & details TBC.

¢ August — trials commence for our new sides. Dates & details TBC.

. 3¢ September — South Berkshire Hockey Club AGM —time & location TBC. This is the formal date from which
our new club will exist and the intention is to appoint Officers on this day for the new season.

If anyone wishes to get involved please to help with any of the above, please let us know.

We will update you regularly on progress throughout the summer as we work through the above.
Welcome to your new hockey club, South Berkshire.

Kind Regards

The Merger Committee



